
 

 

Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 
Nursery News 

           Week of 8/20/2018 
 

                  Theme - Welcome to School! 
       
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
     First of all, we would like to extend a warm welcome to all of our new students.  
Welcome to the Bobbie Noonan’s Family, we hope you’re happy here!  For all those 
who were enrolled in our Summer Camp it’s been fun playing with you, but we’re 
ready for learning!  This newsletter is our way of keeping you filled in about our 
lesson plan for the upcoming week as well as any special events happening at school.  
It is important that you read it every week so that you can work at home with your 
children on the same themes. 
 
     Our focus for the 1st couple of weeks of school is “getting acquainted.”  We’ll be 
settling down in our new classroom and meeting all of our new friends.   We will 
begin to establish a daily routine and try to learn the school rules. 
 
     Our class time activities will take place between 9:15 and 11:45.  During this time 
we will do both group and individual activities with the children, such as stories, 
puzzles and listening activities. 
 
     Miss Kristy will be teaching Language Arts and Concept. I have been working at 
Bobbie Noonan’s for 10  years. I absolutely love working with children and watching 
them grow and learn each day. In Language Arts, the children will learn flannel board 
stories, fingerplays, and songs. They will also learn the letters Aa-Ee along with the 
phonetic sound. In Concept, the children will learn the numbers 1-6. We will also 
discuss the weather and calendar daily. 
 
      
     Ms. Tammy will be teaching Craft and Writing  and Motor. I have been working at 
Bobbie Noonan’s for over 3 years. I look forward to a fun year with your child! In Craft 
and Writing , the children will learn their colors, how to paint, mosaic, and how to 
hold a crayon correctly.  In Motor we will be working on body awareness, balance, 
and a sense of directionality. 
 
We are looking forward to an exciting and fun filled school year! 
 

 
 
 



 

 

Reminders 
*Each child will need to keep a change of clothes at school.  Please write their initials 
in the tags or send them in a ziplock bag with their name on it. 
*Each child should wear comfortable clothes and shoes suitable for outdoor play. 
*Write your child’s name on everything he or she brings to school (book bag, stories, 
stuffed animals, etc). 
*Please remember the most efficient form of communication is through a note sent to 
school with your child. 
*Please remember to bring a blanket for naptime that can stay at school for the entire 
week.  Remember, only 1 small stuffed animal for nap time. 
 
 
     We are eager to get to know each child and are looking forward to providing them 
with a unique and rewarding educational experience.  Please remember the lines of 
communication are always open.  We will be happy to discuss with you any items of 
concern you may have about your child. 
 
 
 
Thank you! 
 
Ms. Kristy &  Ms. Tammy 
 


